
         INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  

and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness  

Week Beginning Monday 5th September 2022 

Welcome Back! We hope that you all had a lovely Summer break. 

We’ve had a lovely first few days back at school! Thank you so much for sending your children in 

looking so smart, they really are a credit to you all. 

We’ve enjoyed welcoming 6 new pupils to Inskip St. Peter’s: Ethan, Jasmine, Lily, Luca and 

Theo as our new Reception year and Alex in Year 2! We have now another 4 new families 

joining our wider school family, we hope that you all settle in quickly, get to know us well and en-

joy being part of our little community. We also welcome Miss Langley to our teaching team! 

All the children at school have responded well to their new year groups and classes and I am 

very proud of all of them. Here’s a picture of our Lower School Class with our new children on 

their first day at our school! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Data Collection Forms 

The Data Collection forms have been emailed to parents. Please take the time to complete and 

sign all of these forms and return back to school as soon as possible. This is to ensure that 

school have all the correct information regarding your child’s needs and circumstances. Thank 

you. 



Clubs 

Breakfast Club 
  
Our Breakfast Club is held every morning from 8am and pupils may be dropped off at any time 
from then until classes start at 8.50am. Children must be brought to the main school doors where 
their parent or carer must sign them in as they hand them over to the member of staff. We pro-
vide a range of breakfast items and drinks for our children and they enjoy partaking in numerous 
activities including games, construction and artwork. Sessions cost £3.50 per child with house-
hold siblings attending the same session costing £2.50.payment can be made via the 
school ParentPay system, childcare vouchers or tax-free childcare scheme. Sessions must be 
booked in advance. 
  
  
After School Clubs 
  
We have a busy timetable of after school clubs running straight through from the end of class 
time till 4.30pm each day. Sessions must be booked in advance.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Music Tuition will restart next week. If you are interested in your child starting music tui-

tion please contact the school office this week for more details. 

If you would like your child to attend any of these clubs please email the school office. Thank 

you. 

PE 

Do remember that children should attend school wearing PE kit on their PE days, below is a 

breakdown of each classes PE days. Please contact the school office if you have any queries 

about this. 

 

 

On PE days pupils should come to school wearing dark green or black plain jogging bot-

toms (these should not have fashionable labels on) with plain white or black shorts under-

neath. If it going to be a reliably warm day children may just come in their shorts. On their 

top halves children should wear a white T shirt with our school crested jumper or cardigan 

on top. Trainers should be worn on their feet with a pair of pumps in their school bag if 

there is a change in the weather meaning that the afternoon PE lesson will take place in our 

school hall. If pumps are not brought the child will do indoor PE barefooted. If your child does not 

have any of these items they may attend in usual school uniform and we will provide them with 

one of our spare PE kits for the lesson. If children come to school wearing PE clothes which are 

not as described above they will given correct PE kit items from school to wear.  

Lower School Middle School Upper School 

Monday Monday Tuesday 

Friday Tuesday Friday 

Day Club Leader Cost 

Monday Dodgeball Fleetwood Town £4 

Tuesday Tennis coaching Simon Adron £5 

Tuesday Forest School Claire Nash £6 

Wednesday Forest School Claire Nash £6 

Thursday Athletics Fleetwood Town £4 

Friday Football Fleetwood Town £4 



Primary School Applications Sept 2023 

 

If your child is in their last year of pre-school/nursery you can now apply for their primary school 

place at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools It’s quick and easy to do and you will receive email con-

firmation of your application. You must apply even if you already have siblings in the school. If 

you live in Lancashire you can include out  of area preferences on your online application. 

Closing date for primary applications for September 2023 is 23:59 15th January 2023. 

If you know of a parent who is interested in having a look around our school for future choices 

please ask them to give the school a call on 01772 690438. 

Secondary School Applications Sept 2023 

 

If your child is in Year 6 you can now apply for their primary school place at: 

www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools It’s quick and easy to do and you will receive email confirmation 

of your application. You must apply even if you already have siblings in the school. If you live in 

Lancashire you can include out  of area preferences on your online application. 

Closing date for secondary applications for September 2023 is 23:59 31st October 2022. 

Secondary School Open Events 

Broughton High School 

Open Evening—Thursday 22nd September 6pm till 9pm, open to 

year 5 and 6 pupils. 

For more information please visit www.broughtonhigh.co.uk or call 

01772 863849. 

 

 

Garstang Community Academy 

For more information please visit 

www.garstangcommunityacademy.com or call 01995 603226. 

 

 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/?utm_source=Redirect&utm_medium=Shorturl&utm_campaign=Schools
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/?utm_source=Redirect&utm_medium=Shorturl&utm_campaign=Schools
http://www.broughtonhigh.co.uk
https://www.garstangcommunityacademy.com/


Friends Corner 

To all the parents and guardians of our new children - WELCOME!  We hope your 
little ones are settling in well to their new school environment and are coming home 
shattered but full of smiles!   

We have a “Friends of Inskip School” committee which is made up of mums (and a couple of 
dads!) and our aim is to raise a bit of extra money to provide our children with even better learn-
ing and fun experiences.  We would absolutely love it if you could join us.   

It is not very onerous, we tend to have a few meetings around main 
events and discuss how to raise extra funds and what to spend it 
on.  There may also be some involvement in a Christmas Fayre or a 
disco etc but many hands make light work and it is also a great way 
to get involved in the community.   

If you would like to be added to our WhatsApp group, please let Miss 
Leyland or Mrs Dalton in reception know or catch me in the morning 
or pick up time and I’ll catch up with you and get you involved! 

Kind Regards, 
Becca - Chairperson  

Financial Help 

We recognise that during this and upcoming financial crisis 
many lives are altering.  If you find that you are claiming any 
of the benefits below, your school aged child/ren will qualify 
for free school dinners and other financial help to help their 
education within school. 

The range of benefits which qualify you are: 

 Universal Credit with a household income of less 
than £7,400 a year (after tax and not including any benefits you get) 

 Income-Based Jobseekers' Allowance 

 Income-Related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Child Tax Credit, not entitled to Working Tax Credit and household income less than 
£16,190 

 Support under part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 Guarantee element of State Pension Credit 

 Income Support 

 Working Tax Credit 'run on' – the payment you receive for a further four weeks after you 

finish work. 

 

If you believe you may qualify click on the link below which will take you to a form which will take 
no longer than 2 minutes to complete. 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3 

Please let Mrs Dalton know if you are advised you qualify. Thank you. 

Becca - Chairperson 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3


Dates for the diary:- 

Clubs:- 

Thursday 22nd September Broughton High School Open Evening 6pm-9pm 

Friday 21st October School Closes for Autumn Half Term 

Monday 31st October School Reopens  

Friday 16th December School Closes for Christmas 

Thursday 5th January School Reopens  

MONDAY 5th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3.30pm Dodgeball with Corey from Fleetwood Town 

TUESDAY 6th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm  Forest School with Mrs Nash 

WEDNESDAY 7th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Forest School with Mrs Nash 

THURSDSAY 8th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Athletics with Corey from Fleetwood Town 

FRIDAY 9th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3:30pm Football Club with Corey from Fleetwood Town 

Birthdays this week: 

Claire for 7th September 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOWyiPv05McCFYct2wodKwkHKw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.tankiforum.com%2Findex.php%3Fshowtopic%3D284109%26page%3D1&bvm=bv.102022582,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNFs8kXkZGWJjNyBoZDUlm

